Prujean Dish, 1664

Acquisition of a 17th century silver dish, dated 1664, which once belonged to Sir
Francis Prujean (1598-1666) President of the Royal College of Physicians FROM
1650 TO 1654.

Nation/region
London

Grant awarded
£42,000
Award date
27/09/2005
Related News

Physicians save 17th century silver fruit dish

The acquisition was partly made possible by a grant of £42,000 from the National
Heritage Memorial Fund (NHMF), together with donations from Fellows and friends
of the College.


https://www.nhmf.org.uk/projects/prujean-dish-1664
https://www.nhmf.org.uk/news/physicians-save-17th-century-silver-fruit-dish

